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March 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
 
Re: Invitation to Spring Concert 
 
On behalf of the School I am very pleased to invite you and your family to The Blue Coat School 
Spring Concert on Thursday 31 March 2016 at 7.00pm in Shirley Hall.  
 
The concert programme will feature a variety of enjoyable musical performances by the 
School Choir, School Orchestra, Baroque String Group, Concert Band and Jazz Band, together 
with a number of talented and outstanding soloists and smaller ensembles. 
 
Tickets are priced at £5.00 for adults and £3.00 for concessions and will be available to 
purchase through Parentmail or from the School office (breaktime only 11.15am – 11.30am) 
from Thursday 17 March 2016.  Tickets bought through Parentmail will be available for 
collection from the school office 2 days after purchase.  
 
I hope that you will be able to attend what will be a really enjoyable evening.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr M A Pennington  
Headteacher  
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